From:

Date: February 8, 2024 at 8:28:24 AM PST

To: info@courtenay.ca

Cc: ,
Subject: Email to Mayor and council

| would like to encourage council to continue to ratify its proposed passing of Bylaw 3121.

I would also like to thank Councillor Hillian for meeting with residents of the Old Orchard Area on
Friday Feb 2, 2024 to discuss the bylaw and it’s ramifications that would give jurisdiction to council to
protect environmentally sensitive park and trail areas. He also gave an interesting overview of
efforts/investigations that council has made to to attend to the homeless situation.

The general consensus of the group was that council has worked hard to prepare a viable working
document that would address the concerns of both the residents and the homeless.

Yours sincerely,

A C

Courtenay.





